
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF NEOSHO 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that a public hearing will be held on November 23, 2019 at 8 

a.m. at the Neosho Village Hall, 210 S. Schuyler Street,  for the implementation of Recycle and 

Garbage fees to be charged to properties on the 2019 tax bills.  The charges are for improved 

properties that receive the recycle and garbage service. 

 

Deanna Braunschweig  

Clerk-Treasurer 


